
I am Elif Piranlıoğlu, one of the graduates of Food 

Engineering in 2017. I am currently doing a master's 

degree in Bioengineering at Marmara University. When 

I decided to pursue a master's degree after graduation, I 

was one step ahead of other students because I attended 

the Erasmus program during my undergraduate studies. 

I went to Aarhus University in Denmark as part of the 

Erasmus program to meet new cultures, new people, new 

places and a new me. I had great worries and fears before 

I went, but with the support of my teachers and my 

family, I stepped into a world I had never knew. I did not 

have any difficulty in the lessons because the lectures of 

the teachers at the school I attended were the same as the 

lectures of my teachers; understandable and clear. I didn't have any difficulty in terms of 

language and because I had to speak English constantly, my command of the English language 

improved. I recommend this program to all my friends who have the opportunity to benefit from 

this program. 


